



Marsh House Avenue Billingham Stockton-On-Tees TS23 3HB

Tel: 01642 566369

Email: bishoptonpru@sbcschools.org.uk

www.bishoptoncentre.org.uk

26th November 2019

Dear Parents and Carers,

As we are coming to the end of the term and 2019, I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for all of your support and help throughout this term. The pupils have worked really well, and we are extremely proud of all the achievements and progress that they have made this term.

We are delighted to inform you that after an incredibly busy year,

The last day of term is Friday, 20th December 20119 and school will close at 1.20 pm.

If your child has a taxi, it will be taking them home at this time. If anyone has any queries about this, please call the school to inform us. The first day of the new term is Monday, 6<sup>th</sup> January 2020, and we look forward to seeing all pupils then.

We are looking forward to a successful spring term. Below are a few key dates to remember, for the coming months:

Date	Activity
13 <sup>th</sup> March 2020	PD Day (school is closed)
11 <sup>th</sup> May 2020	SATS week
w/c 11 <sup>th</sup> May 2020	GSCEs begin
29 <sup>th</sup> June 2020	PD Day (school is closed)
20 <sup>th</sup> July 2020	PD Day (school is closed)

We would like wish you and your family a happy Christmas and a healthy New Year.

Yours faithfully

Emily Carr Headteacher

We are committed to safeguarding all children in our care, which is paramount in all that we practice and deliver













